Sample Public Comment Letter
(Due by August 21,2023 @ 4 p.m.)

Date:		Insert Date

From:		Your Name & Email Address

To:		Planning & Development Services
Attn: Christopher Jacobs
5510 Overland Avenue, Suite 310
San Diego, CA 92123
                    		or
 		Email To: Christopher.Jacobs@sdcounty.ca.gov

Subject: 	Cottonwood Sand Mine Project (PDS2018-MUP-18-023), (PDS2018-RP-18-001); Log NO. PDS2018-ER-18-19-007; SCH#2019100513

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Jane Doe and I live at 2381 High Stakes Road in Jamul just 300 feet from the proposed sand mine project.  My family and I have lived in this area for over 20 years and enjoy the quiet residential neighborhood and wonderful neighbors.

I am adamantly opposed to this project because it would basically destroy our lifestyle and the reason we moved here.   The traffic, dust, noise and the destruction of a natural area and golf course is more than I can even imagine.  

I urge you to please listen to the people in the area and ask yourself if you would like to live next to a sand mine?  



Signature
Printed Name

